
Club/Society 

 

HEADED LETTER 

 

Mary Jones 

President 

Isletown Musical Society 

Co. Galway 

1st January 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This letter is to confirm that I, Mary Jones, president of Isletown Musical Society, wish to register the 

domain isletownmusicalsociety.ie on behalf of the society. We are a musical society based on 

Isletown, Co. Galway. We would use the website to promote our musical society. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

_________________ 

Mary Jones 

President 

Isletown Musical Society 

Co. Galway 

 

 

 

 

 


